
Norwalk Music Boosters 

Minutes February 28, 2022 

 

Treasurer Report 

February Expenses Total: $1,488.43, Deposits Total: $4,743.00, Ending Balance: $42,243.22, 

Savings Account: $30.00, Value of CD: $18,067.51 

 

Fundraiser Info 

Domino’s cards brought in about $1,200 in profit. Liz will reach out to see when we will receive 

the payment. Currently, we plan to do this fundraiser again next year. 

Robotics concession stands brought in approximately $2,100 with extra candy still available to 

sell at the upcoming concessions at the Musical. 

Calendar Raffle for April is full of a variety of items in a wide price range. Tickets will begin being 

sold March 6 by all band, orchestra, and choir students in grades 7-12. The business “shout 

outs” will begin March 1 for all that sponsored items. Norwalk Furniture donated $100 towards 

the purchase of items for the raffle. A motion was made to purchase a TV with these funds. The 

top high school student and the top middle school student in sales for the tickets, will receive a 

$50 Amazon gift card. A plan is being put together for prize pick up at the Board Office and/or 

Athletic Directors Office. 

Musical concession stand will be March 9-12 at each show. Sign-ups are posted for 4 people to 

help. Catherine brought up that we should have a board member help at each concession to 

help with the money. Some of the shows still need help but not all board members are available 

with short notice. 

Meat sticks will be sold by the 7th and 8th grade band in April prior to spring break to help cover 

the cost of shirts for Cedar Point. 

Donations 

Becky Resor has offered for her department at FTMC to have a community project and run a 

cookie drive for our organization. They would donate cookies to our group to utilize during 

band camp, football games, concerts, etc. She plans to do this around August. 

 

Mr. Stitak 

March 16th is the Orchestra Festival for all grades. The Boosters will provide snacks at this 

event. 

OMEA District Honors Festival for the Middle School students will be coming up. Tiffin Middle 

School is putting this program on. 

 



Mrs. Mason 

Mrs. Mason said thank you to Catherine with the help of Booster funds for taking care of all the 

students with hot chocolate and snacks when singing at her home in January. 

 

Ms. D’Alberti 

Dr Jones’ visit went very well and the students seemed to really like it. 

Middle School Band will also attend the OMEA District Honors Festival. 

Cedar Point permission slips will be going home soon for the trip on May 12th. Currently 85 

students are expected to attend. Ms. D’Alberti asked and it was voted and approved to 

purchase a lunch for all the students attending this event. 

Mr. Kish 

Band camp is expected to be similar to last year. July will have short practices and the second 

week in August will be the full days. 

 

Miscellaneous 

March 21 is the Spring Band Concert 

April 12-15 is the Band trip to DC 

 

Next meeting will be March 28 at 7:00 pm. 

 


